[bookmark: _GoBack]PFLC updates in lieu of June 2020 meeting due to Coronavirus regulations banning meetings
1 Spraying: in light of present circumstances, spraying will be suspended to allow public access to the Playing Fields: spraying would necessitate no access for 4 days including the day of spraying
2 Fire Safety Checks (extinguishers & emergency lighting) were undertaken recently, except in the changing rooms as no key was available to access them.  A new padlock will be needed there. 
3 Temporary padlocks on the Pavillion and garage will be replaced by Garrison locks with coded keys, at a cost of £120, to ensure restricted access to these buildings. The electricity meter in the garage will be read by the PC Warden who will send info to PC Clerk. 
4 The Skatepark and Play Area remain closed to date. Consideration is being given to providing hand sanitisers at both areas to facilitate safe usage.
5 Mopeds have been reported driving on the cricket outfield. Police have been informed.
6 Tennis courts have been re-painted and the courts are open. The clubhouses of both Tennis & Bowls remain closed.
7 Fencing materials costs of £389:63 have been paid to the Cricket Club. 
8 The PFLC were awarded an emergency government grant of £10000. All discussion on this will be held when meetings commence again.
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